LINCOLN
INSTITUTE
OF LAND POLICY

Mr. Graham Hart
Hon. Secretary
Georgist Education Associlation
10 Broome Street

South Perth

Western Australia 6151

Dear Mr. Hart:

- T am responding to your earlier letter of 24 October 1989

and your follow up letter of 18 Dec 1989 to our executive
director.

We are not sending the letters you drafted to Russia or
China for the simple reason that the Lincoln Institute has
long ago abandoned the posture of being an advocate of Henry

George's land tax policy.

our new posture does not reflect any judgment. on the merits
of the policy but is rather part of a more basic change in
the definition of our mission, as reflected in the enclosed

statement.

incerely yours,

Mww

Benflamin Chinitz
Director of Research

cc: Dr. Smith
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